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Wednesday 18 March 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I am sorry for yet another letter, but as events and guidance keeps changing, so does our practice. 
 
Please see below the main things that have changed since yesterday: 

 All clubs will be cancelled week commencing 23 March 2020 until further notice. 

 All school events until the end of the Spring Term are postponed.  This includes the years three and four 
production and Parents’ Evening.   

 No volunteers, sports coaches, music teachers or any other visitors will be allowed into the school 
building.   

 School ‘Home Learning’ packs will be given to the children on Thursday 19 March in preparation for a 
possible closure. 

 Work for ‘Home Learning’ will be added to the school website by 5:30pm Thursday 19 March.  If it is 
possible please look at the children’s pack and where appropriate the school website.  If there are any 
issues, please email, call or come and chat to me at the gate on Friday morning or afternoon. 

 In the event of a closure, you will be  kept informed of our return date and any other notices via mailings, 
email and text message.   

 
 
Foodbank 
Thank you so much to everyone that has managed to spare some extra food or household items to donate to the 
Foodbank.  If you have not already and are able to, please do try to send some items in that may help those in 
need, particularly at this time. 
 
Contact 
We recognise that for many families, this period is going to be very stressful for many reasons.  We are so used 
to having face to face contact with you on a daily basis where you can come and talk to us when you need to, but 
this will not be possible if the school is asked to close.  If you are at all feeling anxious about anything or just 
need someone to talk to,  I will have the school mobile with me at all times, so please don’t hesitate in contacting 
me should you wish to talk to someone.  The number is: 07716642203.  I will also be able to put you in contact 
with other memebers of staff should you wish to speak to them about any worries you may have. You will also be 
able to contact us on our email address admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk  
 
I am sure that I will be sending out another letter very soon; I am very grateful to you all for your patience and 
support during this very uncertain period.    
 
Please take care of yourselves and your loved ones. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
 
Miss James  
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